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Please assist the Board of Directors of the Newton Conservators by filling out the short questionnaire below and mailing it to 
Chris Hepburn at 132 Stanley Road, Newton, MA 02468. Thank you!

1.	 How do you follow the activities of the Conservators? (Please indicate all that apply.)

	 Printed newsletter sent by mail	 ¨

	 Conservators’ Facebook page	 ¨

	 Website (www.newtonconservators.org)	 ¨

	 Other ____________________________________________________

2.	 Conservators’ activities that are of most interest or you are likely to attend?

	 Walks	 ¨

	 Invasive pulls/open space maintenance/cleanup	 ¨

	 Talks sponsored by the Newton Conservators	 ¨ 
	 (Usually at the library)

	 “June Doin’ Celebration” at Nahanton Park in 2016	 ¨

	 Other ____________________________________________________

3.	� The Newton Conservators needs volunteers to help with activities and projects. Are there any that you would be  
willing to help with? Please indicate below and leave your name at the bottom, or contact the president at  
President@Newtonconservators.org.

	 Newsletter preparation/mailing	 ¨

	 Monitoring our property Conservation Restrictions	 ¨

	 Leading walks	 ¨ 

	 Reviewing city land-use proposals and decisions	 ¨

	 Managing membership records and renewals	 ¨

	 Other __________________________________________

4.	 Suggestions.

	 _______________________________________________________________________________________________________

	 _______________________________________________________________________________________________________

	 _______________________________________________________________________________________________________

This questionnaire is from 1 person or 2 people. (Please circle)
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